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Dear Didis, Dadas, friends & fellow Matiyas, 

It is my immense pleasure to send out the second newsletter of our MCESA-UK reunion 2024 in Blackburn. The first 

quarter of the English calendar has now flown by and I would like to send you all the very best wishes for the incoming 

Bengali New Year. As we all are aware, this year is very special for our Alma mater, which has just celebrated its 190th 

anniversary. As such, I am planning to make our UK reunion, a special event! 

We seek your involvement and participation in whatever way possible to make this event a grand success. Please start 

sending any writing for our brochure. Also, it would be a great help if you can get any sponsorship for our mega event. 

My focus this year is to welcome as many new Matiyas as possible to our reunion family. I have received confirmation from 

some overseas Matiyas too, who will be attending the event this year. I am mindful that many of you would like ample 

time for adda, whilst some others would like to engage in a variety of entertaining activities. I am working with a team to 

ensure we have ample opportunities for people of all regions to participate in programmes, quizzes, shows, as well as time 

to recharge your batteries whilst chatting to friends and colleagues and relaxing with the facilities and the beautiful 

surroundings of the hotel.   

Now, I need your support to make this endeavour feasible and memorably successful. I have also attached the registration 

form along with this newsletter and will need your response as soon as possible. I would request you all to complete the 

registration form and email it to me. You can make the payment online (details are in the registration form) or send me a 

cheque (address enclosed in the registration form).  

Please contact me with any queries at: malkaush99@yahoo.com. I am eagerly waiting to welcome you all in the beautiful 

landscapes of the North of England. 

See you all in August 

Kaushik 

(Kaushik Ghosh) 

Convenor, MCESA-UK Reunion 2024 (23rd to 25th August) 

mailto:malkaush99@yahoo.com
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Date: 

 23
rd

 August to 25
th

 August 2024 (Friday to Sunday) 

 

Venue 

Hotel Mercure Blackburn Dunkenhalgh Hotel & Spa 

Blackburn Road 

Blackburn 

Lancashire BB5 5JP 

 

(Just off M65 motorway) 

 

 

(Please see the attached registration form to complete and send back to me at: 

malkaush99@yahoo.com) 

 


